
 
 
 

August 28, 2020 
 
 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
COMMITTEE ON AVIATION 

 

 
 
 
You are hereby notified that the Committee on Aviation hearing, which was to be held 
on Monday, August 31, 2020 at 10:00AM is hereby cancelled. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew J. O’Shea 
Chairman, Committee on Aviation 


